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Dear Scott, Isaac and Callum  
I am writing to say about how much I enjoyed being on the swan and why I want go back on.
Firstly I really enjoyed putting up the sails and also steering the boat because it was fun making the boat go in a different direction when I turned the wheel.
Secondly I was scared of being sea sick but I wasn’t although it was amazing weather.
The next thing I enjoyed was seeing Gerald and Geralina (the seals) even though they were shy they stayed. 
Finally I loved seeing how the boat worked as well as its history.
Thank you so much for letting us go 4 nautical miles on the swan.

Yours sincerely,
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Thomas John Leask or Tommy         
